
Dear Ms.Sezl Bernadett, 
 

On behalf of the Chinese Embassy in Hungary, we would like to introduce you the following.

 

We noticed that you have involved in some Falun Gong related activities. We have to point out 
that the joint statement on support for Falun Gong cult is seriously wrong and we deplore and 
strongly oppose that.

 

Like many other cults in the world, Falun Gong has the nature of being anti-mankind, anti-science 
and anti-society. It practices cult leader worship, spreads fallacies, exercises mind control, ruins 
human lives and endangers society. At the request of all people, the Chinese government has 
banned the Falun Gong cult in accordance with the law in order to protect human rights and 
safeguard social stability. This is also a great contribution to the world anti-cult course. At the 
same time, we must stress that there is no so-called religious persecution in China at all and the 
Chinese citizens enjoy freedom of religious belief in accordance with law.

 

Please take a look at the Frequently Asked Questions on the Issue of Falun Gong we’ve attached 
to this email. More information is available at http://www.facts.org.cn/.


All the best,

------
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